THE CITY OF HEBRON ESTATES

Minutes of the September 7, 1993, City Commissioners’ Meeting

PRESENT:  Commissioners Ricketts (acting as Mayor Peestemsl, Marshall and Fraley, John
Wooldridge, City Attorney and Kristina Muir, City Clerk.

GUESTS: Tom Barr of the Pioneer News, 2 residents, George Reidling and Jane Cowan
Old Business: The minutes of the August mveting were read by the City Clerk. A motion to

accept the minutes as read was made by Commissioner Fraley, seconded by Commissioner Marshall,
vole taken passed unanimously.

A motion to pay all bills was made by Commissioner Marshall, seconded by Commissioner Fraley,
vote taken, passed unanimously.

The City Clerk informed us that the tax rate will remain the same as last year.
Commissioner Marshall asked for a listing of residents living on Burkland Blvd. so that he could send
a letter to them asking if they would or would not like to have sidewalks installed.

Two stop signs on Garden Court are broken, and there is one badly bent pole for street sign.
Commissioner Ricketis said that he would look inte having them fixed or replaced.

New Business: None

Open Discussion:  Mrs Cowan brought up the problem of drainage off of Burkiand Gardens onto
Hebron Lane and that a Jot of dirt has washed into the culvert and stopped it up. She also asked about
the roads that will be back on her property after the development and who would be responsible for
marntainmg them. She was told by the City Attorney that | year after the road was built (to County
specifications) the City of Hebron Estates would take them over and maintain them.

With no further business to discuss, the motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Fraley,
seconded by Commissioner Marshall, vote taken, passed unanimously.

The next meeting will be held on October 5, 1993, at 6:30 p.m. in City Hall, located at 3402 Burkland
Blvd,




